

Marriott International, Inc. Corporate Headquarters 1 Marriott Drive Washington, DC 20058 Dept. 70/100.02

Michael J La Cola Senior Project Manager Architecture & Construction Phone: 301/380-8104

Fax: 301/380-1988

E-mail: michael.lacola@marriott.com

June 1, 2006

Peter D'Amato President Houston Construction Ltd. 11 Cidermill Avenue, Suite 204 Concord, ON L4K 4B6

Re: Toronto Airport Marriott Suites and Concierge Lounge Renovation Projects

Dear Peter,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for a job well done on the Suites renovation for the Toronto Airport Marriott. Your willingness to accommodate our budget, schedule, and the needs of an operating hotel were the cornerstone of a successful job. I share the sentiment of the property staff, ownership, and our design department that the Suites look fantastic.

In dealing with such a small budget & tight window for the Lounge project, it was an easy sell on my part to convince the ownership group to negotiate directly with Houston, rather than going through an open bid process. That is a good indication of the support & trust earned through many exemplary projects performed for Marriott properties.

I look forward to working with you on the Concierge Lounge project and continuing a long lasting relationship with Houston Construction.

Sincerely,

Michael La Cola Senior Project Manager

Marriott International Design & Construction Services, Inc.